

Topic: Sports

Activity 1.



Check mark ☒ the correct answer.

1. Game with a high net

- ☐ boxing
- ☐ soccer
- ☐ volleyball

2. A combat sport of two people

- ☐ boxing
- ☐ soccer
- ☐ volleyball

3. Two teams of 11 players

- ☐ swimming
- ☐ soccer 
- ☐ volleyball



4. Game with a bat.

- ☐ baseball
- ☐ volleyball
- ☐ tennis

5. This sport takes place in pools or open water.

- ☐ boxing
- ☐ soccer 
- ☐ swimming



6. Use a racket to hit a ball

- ☐ cycling
- ☐ tennis
- ☐ hiking

7. Use a bicycle.

- ☐ archery
- ☐ basketball
- ☐ cycling

8. Get the ball through a basket.

- ☐ basketball
- ☐ archery 
- ☐ tennis



Activity #2

Read the following statements, write **true** if the statement is correct, or **false** if the statement is incorrect.

1. Soccer and baseball are played in a field.
2. In basketball, you throw the ball in a basket.
3. In tennis you hit the ball with your hands.
4. You need gloves in boxing.



Activity 3.

Read the wh questions and match them to their use (drag the words and drop them near each use).

People 		Why
Place 		When
Time 		Who
Things 		What
Reasons $\begin{array}{r} A = B \\ B = C \\ \hline A = C \end{array}$		Where

Activity 4. Read the sentences and write the correct Wh- question word:

What, Where or Who

1. _____ do you eat lunch every day?

I eat my lunch at 2:00 p.m



2. _____ do you go on the weekend?

I go to the park.



3. _____ do you do on Saturday?

I play soccer.



4. _____ play with you in the park?

My friends.



5. _____ animal is this?

It's a giraffe.



5. READ AND COMPREHEND

History of Soccer

Soccer is now a global sport. It is played with a round ball. Only the player's feet and head can make contact with the ball. The ball must go into the opposing team's goal to score a point. Players run from one side of the field to the other towards the goal. There are eleven players on each team. There is a referee who sees that rules are followed.

The origins of soccer go back to China, Egypt and Rome. Balls made from animal intestines, linen or skin have been found in Egyptian tombs. Drawings show that the Egyptians rolled a ball along the ground to celebrate the richness of the land. Two thousand years later, a different game was played in China. It was called Cuju. Players stuffed feathers into a leather ball and kicked it through a goal that was made of a piece of cloth hung between two sticks. Cuju players organized matches and tournaments. Referees were used. The Chinese military played the game frequently.

Activity 6. Answer the questions according to the reading. Choose the correct answer

1. What is the title of the reading?
 1. Soccer Player
 2. History of Soccer
 3. Play Soccer

2. What is the reading about?
 1. It is about basketball's history.
 2. It is about China, Egypt and Rome.
 3. It is about soccer's origins.

3. How many players play in a soccer game?
 1. eleven players on each team
 2. twenty players
 3. eight players.

4. What did Egyptians use to make balls?
 1. Animal's intestines, linen or skin
 2. People's intestines, linen or skin
 3. Cat's intestines, linen or skin

5. Where do people play soccer?
 1. field
 2. pool
 3. table

6. Why did Egyptians roll a ball along the ground?
 1. to celebrate the richness of the land
 2. to play a game
 3. to do physical activities

7. When was Cuju played in China?
 1. Twelve years later
 2. Three thousand years later
 3. Two thousand years later